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A presentation on “Cybersecurity and Privacy” will be held on Friday, April 8 from 1-3 p.m. 
Participants will learn to be aware of the tricks used by scammers and hackers to steal data and 
personal information. The workshop will discuss the strategies, skills and mindset needed to 
safeguard information and privacy when online. Participants will learn computer security 
practices and privacy protection techniques to reduce exposure to threats. 

Seating is limited and registration is required. To register, call 609-626-3591 or register online at 
www.surveymonkey.com/s/scosa2016.  

Visit the SCOSA website at www.stockton.edu/scosa for more information, updates and 
cancellation procedures.  
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